
This notice is issued in accordance with Indian Health Service (IHS) 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) policy and 40 C.F.R. 

§1501.6 to notify the public that the Portland Area IHS has reached 
a proposed Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for a new  

specialty care clinic to be constructed in Fife, WA. An Environmental 
Assessment (EA) for the proposed action is available for public  

review for a period of 30 days from publication of this notice.  
This Environmental Assessment may be obtained electronically  

via the following QR code.  

Comments will be received via email to:
Lehua Landeros, Administrative Support Clerk

Portland Area IHS
Lehua.landeros@ihs.gov
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